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20th September 2022
Dear Editor,

Please consider our amendments to our paper for submission for publication within JFAR: 
Searching for online information on the fit of children’s footwear during the COVID-19 pandemic: an analysis of Google Trend data
We believe this to be a timely topic and within scope of your readership from a clinical and academic perspective.
We would like to highlight that the main revision we have undertaken in the review process is to alter the article type to a Research Paper as opposed to a commentary. Due to the requests from the reviewers it was clear that we required more word count to discuss the background, methods and results. The paper is also research, therefore is within scope for this type of submission. 
Thanks again in advance for your consideration,

Dr Carina Price 
University of Salford 
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